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Crane, Nancy T _ _  _ _ ~ ~~ ~ ~ - _ _ _ _  ___ 
From: James Sampson [ibtsampson@attbi.com] 

Sent: Monday, August 19,2002233 PM 
02-022N 

To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-455 
Subject: DSHEA response re: 5.9 agenda item No.6 Lori Sarnpson 

I, Lori Sampson, am writing at this time to ask that the FDA delete 5.9 agenda item No.6 in the draft guidelines 

for vitamin and mineral supplements. Every citizen is the real gate keeper for truthful and non-misleading 

information about nutrition. And item 5.9of the labeling proposal is regressive, misleading and not in the best 

interest of the U S  consumer. Item 5.9is in violation of the Dietary Supplement Health and EducationAct of 

1944 (DSHEA). Thank you for your time. 


Sincerely, 

Lori Sarnpson 

www.jbtsampson@attbi.com 

Tacoma, Washington 


mailto:www.jbtsampson@attbi.com

